GREENWOOD NEWS

Grace Young, Reporter

Miss Cheryl Hussey has joined the Faculty, teaching music at the Virginia Commonwealth University, Richmond. She began Monday with a faculty meeting. She is a 1967 graduate of Houghton College with a Bachelor's degree in Music Education. She was a soloist in the college Accapello Choir. Miss Hussey holds a Masters' degree in performance and literature from Eastman School of Music in Rochester in 1969. Cheryl has a utility apartment and took a U-Haul truck. Mr. and Mrs. Virgil Hussey also took a load to Richmond Saturday and spent the week-and with their daughter. For the past two years Cheryl was employed as the Assistant Besident in Eastman Dormitory and this summer played a principle role in "The Barber of Seville", produced in Rochester by opera, under the stars. Miss Cheryl Hussey has joined

Walter Redmont Astrology Lecturer at the Planetarium at State University College at Gen-eseo, began the school year in Geneseo.

Miss Patricia Hanbach, deughter of Mr. and Mrs. Edward Hanbach, began her senior year Wednesday at SUC at Geneseo.

Miss Diane Smith, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Charles Smith, returned to SUC at Geneseo, Tuesday to begin her sophomore year, Wednesday.

Mrs. Kathleen O'Brien Decker of Wellsville has been appointed a part-time instructor at the Nurs-ing Department Faculty at State University Agricultural and Tech-nical College at Alfred. Mrs. Decker will assist in the supervis-ion of freshmen nursing students in laboratory, classroom and hospital instruction. From 1961 - 1963 she was a Science instructor at St. James Mercy Hospital School of Nursing in Hornell. She School of Nursing in Hornell. She was a part-time instructor there the following year and the past year has been Assistant Administrator at Mary's Nursing Home in Wellsville. Mrs. Decker is a graduate of Greenwood Central School, St. James Mercy Hospital in 1956 and obtained her B.S. degree in 1961 at Syracuse University. She is the deupler of versity. She is the daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Richard O'Brien of the Canisteo Road. Mrs. Decker, her husband, Paul and their three children live at 39 E. Fassett St.

Sgt. Gary Chaffee arrived home Wednesday from the Philippines where he served 18 months. He will have a 30-day leave with his parents, Mr. and Mrs. Lloyd Chaffee. Gary will report to SAC Base at Great Falls, Montana, October 6th.

Sgt. Ronald Horton came last Sunday from Fort Leavenworth, Kansas. His family, who have spent seven weeks with her parents, Mr. and Mrs. Wyman Krusen went with him to Elmira Monday and visited his mother, Mrs. Elaine, Salter at Pine City until Thursday. They stopped to see her parents and aunt, Mrs. Elton White Thursday on their way to

Alvin Teribury entered the Bethesda Hospital Tuesday for tests and was in Intensive Care.

Mrs. Blanche Wallace, who was a patient at the Bethesda Hos-nital for ten weeks, returned to her home Thursday. Mrs. Lloyd Chaffee and son, Sgt. Gary Chaf-fee, brought her mother home.

Mrs. John Jenson and son came home from the St. James Mercy Hospital, Wednesday. Mr. and Mrs. Jenson live on the former Franklyn Krusen farm.

Mrs. Elise Baker and son returned home from the St. James Mercy Hospital Tuesday. The Baker family live in the former Clara Krusen home on Church

Michael Fisher was injured in the first Soccer practice at Green-wood Central Wednesday. He was an overnight patient in the St.

James Mercy Hospital. His left arm was injured with a chipped bone in the elbow. His arm is in

Birmingham - Burd American Legion Auxiliary was host for the Steuben County Legion Auxiliary Thursday night. Hostesses were the local County Committee Mrs. Bernice Osmin, Mrs. Ethel Cook, Miss Winons Cook and Mrs. Jennie Downey. There were 38 in attendance. Refreshments were served by Mrs. Osmin, Mrs. Puddy Heckman and Mrs. Joan Driscoll.

Principal Robert Hoagland reported the enrollment at Greenwood Central School Wednesday of 355 students. This is an increase of 9 over 1968.

Jerry Burley transferred from Graceland College at Lamoni, Mo. to State University College at Westchester, Penn. Mrs. Rodney Burley, Miss Betty Burley and Miss Sandra Greene took her son, Jerry to Westchester, Sunday. Jerry enrolled Monday as a Phys-ical Education major.

Charles Feenaughty Jr., enrolled at Central City Business Institute in Syracuse. His parents, Mr. and Mrs. Charles Feenaughty and Mrs. Mahlon Kernan took Charles to Syracuse Sunday.

James Feenaughty, son of Mr. and Mrs. Charles Feenaughty, has transferred from Morrisville State College to Alfred Ag-Tech. He enrolled Monday in Animal Husbandry. Jim has been employed at the Farmers Market at Wellsville this summer and plans to continue. He is commuting.

William Lewis, son of Mr. and Mrs. Charles Lewis, Roger York, son of Mr. and Mrs. Douglas York, and Roger Mills, son of Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Mills, Jr., registered at Alfred Tech and began classes Monday for their senior year. Bill Lewis and Roger Mills worked on the farm with their fathers and Roger York worked at Canisteo Agway for the summer. Agway for the summer.

Mr. and Mrs. Wesley Sampson of Niagara Falls were week-end guests of his sister, Mrs. Everett Osmin.

Mrs. Earl Spencer. Mrs. Mina Stephens, Mrs. Otho Quick and Miss Beverly Spencer, spent Fri-day afternoon visiting their cousin Mrs. Sally Wentworth at Canisteo.

Mrs. Earl Spencer took her mother, Mrs. Nina Stephens to the St. James Mercy Hospital Out-Patient Department Tuesday for removal of ingrown toe nails.

Michael Hartwig had an emergency appendectomy Saturday morning at the Bethesda Hospital.

Mrs. Pearl Bassett was discharged from the Bethesda Hospital Monday, September 8th after six weeks, to the home of her daugh-ter, Mr. and Mrs. Leon Burley at Stephens Mills.

William Glover entered the Bethesda Hospital Saturday night, the result of a fall a week before. He was under going tests.

Greenwood Volunteer Firemen are serving a Chicken Bar-B-Q dinner this Sunday, September 14 at the Fire Hall beginning at

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Warriner and family, Miss Lnda Bassett and Leroy Bassett attended the Young Adult Retreat of the New York District of the Reorganized Church of Jesus Christ of Latter Day Saints at Allegany State

Officers of the Woman's Society of Christian Service, met at the Methodist Church to plan the program for the year Thursday program for the year Thursday afternoon. Choir reheasal begins at the Methodist Church this Wednesday night for Worship Service, Sunday. Mrs. Barbara Duke and Mrs. Geraldine Lamphier are Director and Organist.

PFC_E/2 Larry Lewis of Fort Knox, Ky., spent Labor week-end with his wife and son and parents, Mr. and Mrs. Charles Lewis. He is a member of the Army Re-

Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Mills, Jr., Patricia and John, returned re-cently from a five weeks trip to Alaska with their travel trailer.

Mr. and Mrs. Lyle Henry and five children of Hartsville were Sunday dinner guests of his sis-ter, Mr. and Mrs. Charles Feenaughty.

Mrs. May Dinsbier and Fred Burrough of Mayville, called on Mrs. Elva Sherman and Mrs. Al-vin Teribury Sunday and took them to the Big Elms for dinner.

Mr. and Mrs. George Hopkins of Ithaca, R.D., were callers Sun-day of their cousin, Miss Grace Young.

Mrs. Anthony Gorsky and daughter, Gertrude Brennon of Savona, called on Mrs. Hulda Spencer and Mr. and Mrs. William McDonough Sunday afternoon. Mr. and Mrs. Rushton Hyler of Woodhull, called on Mr. and Mrs. McDonough, Saturday.

Miss Betty York of Washington, D. C., spent Labor week-end with her family, Mr. and Mrs. Clinton York and Judy. They met her at the Rochester Airport Friday night and took her back to Rochester, Monday. They also called on their niece, Susan Mullen, whe was a patient in the hospital and now at her home in Canisteo.

Mrs. Virginia Hunt, Postmistress, took the last week of August for another week of vacation. Mrs. Janet Jackson, Assistant was in charge. The John Hunt family spent the last two weeks of August at their pottage at Waneta Lake and Mrs. Hunt joined them...until Labor Day.

Mrs. Ethel Cook and Hayden Mrs. Ethel Cook and Hayden Cook spent Labor week-end at the cottage of Mr. and Mrs. Walker Cook on Waneto Lake. Mrs. Cook and Hayden spent a week in August the guests of their grand-daughter and niece, the Gillis family in New Hampshire.

and Mrs. William Gl... Mr and Mrs. William Glood and family spent the last week of August at the Clair Kernan Cottage on Waneta Lake, coming home Saturday. Mr. and Mrs. Kernan spent the Holiday weekend at their cottage. Mr. and Mrs. Harlan Waters took their travel trailer to Waneta Lake Thusday and stayed until Sunday.

Mr. and Mrs. Alton York attended the Firemen's Dinner at Troupsburg, Labor Day.

Steuben County September term Grand Jurors drawn from Greenwood were Ronald Hurd and Mrs. Estelle Woodworth. Mrs. Woodworth was seated when they were called to the Hornell Court House September 2nd.

The former Diner owned by Mrs. Bernice Rice, has been sold to Larry Meunier of Rexville.

Mrs. Cora McCormick broke her Mrs. Cora McCormick broke her leg walking in her home at Rexville Thursday and is a patient at the St. James Mercy Hospital. Her son, Mr. and Mrs. Joseph McCormick and family of Niagara Falls were at Rexville for the week-end. They brought a load of peaches and tomatoes to sell.

Mr. and Mrs. Russell Yeagley Mr. and Mrs. Russell feagley of Lebonon, Pa., moved recently to the smaller apartment in the Hayden Cook house. He is employed at the Bethesda Hospital and Mrs. Yeagley is the Homemaking Teacher at Greenwood and Whitesville Central Schools.

Mr. and Mrs. John Miller of Avoca and Miss Jayne Krusen RN at Genesee Hospital in Rochester, spent the week-end with their parents, Mr. and Mrs. Franklyn Krusen. Mr. Miller is a Juniov High Teacher.

Miss Linda Bassett, daughter of Elder and Mrs. Carrol Bassett, is teaching Second Grade at Addison.

Keep On Buying Savings Sonds



Fish like cover — places to hide and wait for easy meals.

When you couple this knowledge with the fact that summer's sun has produced vast and varied weed beds in New York's waters, you'll know where to fish. Try the lettuce patches, as many anglers call these underwater gardens.

Within the last two weeks. I've

Within the last two weeks, I've caught four kinds of game fish from weed beds — smallmouth bass, largemouth bass, walleyes, nothern pike.

Weeds are frequently difficult Weeds are frequently difficult to fish if you don't have the proper lures, so keep a varied assortment in your tackle box. There are several good weedless spoons on the market which have been consistently successful throughout the years. Garnished with a pork thunk or strip, this lure makes a mighty appetizing morsel.

If you have the tackle to handle

If you have the tackle to handle it, a weedless hook and pork chunk is a natural and appealing bait. Resembling a small frog in action and feel, it rarely misses if game fish are in a feeding mood, particularly largemouth

Another method is to use reg-ular lures and troll or cast over

the weeds. This can be frustrat-

the weeds. This can be frustrating, for there always seem to be tall patches of vegetation that snag your hooks. But it's also a way to catch a lot of fish.

When fishing in extremely weedy waters, use a slightly neavier line than normal. An eightpound test monofilament line is ordinarilly strong enough to handle almost any size bass in open water, but not in weeds. Fou'll lose fish and waste time retrieving snagged lures if your line isn't strong enough to pull free.

In casting weed beds, employ your outboard motor to get into position upwind of your fishing area, then shut it off. Let the wind drift you over the underwater vegetation.

water vegetation.

water vegetation.

Do not overlook lily pads when searching for bass — they will sometimes hide right under the layer-of leaves. One of the largest bass I've even seen came after a weedless lure snaked across the surface of some pads. The effect was only slightly smaller than a hand grenade going off under water. under water.

under water.

Rig yourself properly, know
your lake, and fish the lettuce
patches. It will put a little excitement into your dog-days fishing.

Summer Over Camping Season

Though summer is over, the camping season is not, at least 28 of the 43 public campsites operated by the New York State Conservation Department in the Adirondacks and Catskills.

servation Department in the Adirondacks and Catskills.

Fifteen of these campsites closed as of Sunday, September 7
Twenty-eight others will remain open, some with a Campsite Care taker on duty, and some without as late as December 2

Whenever a Caretaker is and duty a permit must be ottaned from him before the camper be gins his stay, and the usual camping and day-use service charge will be collected. Otherwise, there is no charge for use of the sites. When a Caretaker is not on duty, it is suggested that the camper notify the local Forest Ranger before camp is set up

Water and sanitary facilities will be in service until there is danger of freezing weather and the possibility of damage. All other facilities will be available throughout the period the campsites are to remain open.

Hunters using the public campsites may possess firearms in these areas during the hunting season.

Greenwood Central School News

Money for five library books in memory of Mr. Jerry Burd has been given to Greenwood Central School by the Dads of Foreign Service Veterans, District No. 3 of Department of New York, the Past Masters of the Masons and Mrs. Mary and Rita Burns of Andover

Mrs. Mary and Rita Burns of Andover.

Books were selected from the various fields in which Mr. Bird served the community of Greenwood in the postal department, firemen, democrat committeeman, and the Boy Scouts. The books selected are library editions of Boy Scouts of America. Field Book for Boys and Men; Post Office Department by Gerald Gullivan, 1968 edition; General Alarm, A Dramatic Account of Fires and Fire-Fighting in America, by Haywood, 1967 edition; Red Letter Days, by Elizabeth Sechrist; and Robert F. Kennedy, the Myth and the Man, by Vietor Lasky. Lasky.

Department regulations, however, forbid the discharge of firearms on public campsites at any time. No wood, except from dead and down trees or from supplies furnished by the Department, shall be used for fuel.

used for fuel.

The Wilmington Notch (Essex County), and the Buck Pond and Meacham Lake sites in Franklin County will be open with a Caretaker until October 15 and from that the data will be a site of the county will be open with a Caretaker until October 15 and from that data will be a site of the county will be a site of the county

taker until October 15 and from that date until December 2 with out a Carretaker Grown Point Campatte in Essentantily will be open with a Care taker until October 15 when it will close With Caratakers in attendance, the following sites will remain open until December 2. Fish Creek (Franklin County), Northampton Beach (Fulton County), North Lah. (Greene County), Forked Lak Lewey Lake and Limekiln Lake, (Hamilton County), Mongan, Pond (Sullivan County), Woodland Vai ilton County), Mongaup Ponc (Sullivan County), Woodland Val

(Sullivan County), Mongain, Pond (Sullivan County), Woodland Vailey (Ulsteh County), and Hearth stone Point and Rogers Rock (Warren County).

Eagle Point site in Warren County will be open without a Caretaker until it closes October 15. Open without Caretakers until December 2 are the following: Lake Harris, Paradox Lake, Putnam Pond and Sharp Bridge in Essex County, Rollins Pond in Franklin County, Brown Tract Pond, Golden Beach, Lake Durant, Lake Eaton, Moffitt Beach and Sacandaga in Hamilton County, Nicks Lake in Herkimer County and Cranberry Lake in St. Lawrence County.

Additional information regard

Additional information regarding Fall use of specific campsites maye be obtained by contacting the following Forest District Directors: For Clinton, Essex and Franklin Counties, W. E. Petty, Raybrook, N. Y.; Greene County, C. P. Fatzinger, Catskill, N. Y.; Hamilton County, M. C. Fisk, Northville, N. Y.; Herkimer County, E. Coutant, Herkimer, N. Y.; Ulster and Sullivan Counties, H. V. Decker, Jr., New Paltz, N. Y.; Warren County, R. C. Mulvey, Warrensburg, N. Y.; St. Lawrence County, H. N. Bradford, Canton, N. Y. Additional information regard

IF TAKES E... TO LICK CANCER... OU. AND YOUR DOCTOR For PREE banklet s AMERICAN CANCER SOCIETY 1010 Minch Sty Street